
 

 
 

 
Dear Orange County Christian School Families, 
 
Welcome to French Toast Schoolbox!  Recently, we have worked together with your school leaders to 
become a source for the dress code/school uniforms at your school.  We have pre-determined special 
dates for discounted shopping events, where you will receive 10% off your order. Simply access your 
web-store, use our easy size guides, and place your order . . . it’s that easy.   
 
Your back-to-school, 10% off uniform shopping event will take place June 21 through July 7. We will 
have a Back-to-School Discount event in the near future. Stay tuned for future notifications.  
(During discount sale periods, all orders get processed together, and are shipped out within 2 weeks after the sale ends. Orders will be shipped 
directly to your homes.) 

Your web-store is: 
 

https://orangecountychristian.itemorder.com/ 
 
 
We will be arranging for additional special discount events for your school throughout the year.  You will 
receive further notifications about these upcoming events.  Of course, you can order 24/7, 365 days a 
year outside of the discounted sale event periods, with a 10-14 business day turnaround of your order.    
 
We know that at times you may have a question about your order and products.  Please feel free to 
contact your French Toast Schoolbox representatives at 800-636-3104 from:  
8:00 A.M. CST to 4:00 P.M. CST, Monday through Friday for assistance. 
 
Thank you for shopping with French Toast Schoolbox.  We look forward to serving you! 
 
Best Regards, 
  
 
 French Toast SchoolBox 

 
 800-636-3104 
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